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Association of Black Students Masquerade Ball Tickets on Sale Now! 
You may order your tickets online at Mkt.com/association-of-black-students.  The event 
will be held on Friday, September 25, 7 p.m. in the Barfield Drawing Room of the SUB.  
The theme for the event is “An Evening in New Orleans.”  Tickets are $15 Pre-sale and 
$20 at the door.  For additional information, contact Aaliyah_Thomas@baylor.edu.  
 
For the Kids Interest Meeting 
Tuesday, September 8, or Wednesday, September 9, 6:30 p.m. in the Baylor Sciences 
Building, Room C124.  Baylor’s For the Kids is a service organization that partners with 
local Children’s Miracle Network Hospital to fight against pediatric cancer.  To learn more 
about For the Kids or to sign up for this organization, attend one of the interest meetings 
or contact buforthekids@gmail.com. 
 
Engage Institute on Service 
Tuesday, September 8, 4-5:30 p.m. in the Houston Room of the SUB.  Join them for the 
first of four sessions on community service.  Session one is about the basics of organizing 
service opportunities. You will discuss how to create community partnerships, how to 
recruit and train volunteers, risk management, and using CONNECT.  RSPV on CONNECT 
to let them know you are coming.  For additional information or for other sessions, visit 
the CES portal on CONNECT or contact Gina_Decoud@baylor.edu.  
 
Cross Cultural Ministry Kick-Off Dinner with Internal Justice Mission 
Tuesday, September 8, 6 p.m. in the Bobo Spiritual Life Center.   Spend your year 
learning more about all the cultures and different backgrounds that are part of our 
diverse community at Baylor.  Get to know other students over an evening of discussion 
and delicious food.  The special guest for the evening will be the Baylor Chapter of 
International Justice Mission, kicking off a semester centered around the importance of 
stories.  Everyone is welcome.  Cross Cultural Ministry is a Baylor Formation Diversity 
Project.  To learn more, visit Facebook.com/baylorcrossculturalministry.  For additional 
information, contact Maggie_M_Griffin@baylor.edu.    
 
Youth Ministry Teams Interest Meetings  
Wednesday, September 9, 3:30 p.m. or 5 p.m. in the Bobo Spiritual Life Center.  
Interested in serving local youth groups and gaining practical ministry experience by 
leading recreation and worship, speaking and teaching small groups, and helping with 
Wednesday night activities and retreat weekends?  Come learn more about being a part 
of a team of Baylor students who are passionate about serving students.  For additional 
information, visit www.baylor.edu/youth or contact Youth_Ministry@baylor.edu.   
 
Baylor Panhellenic Hosting Panhellenic Recruitment Orientation 
Wednesday, September 9, 6:30 p.m. in Waco Hall.  If you are interested in participating 
in Panhellenic Recruitment, attend this very informative orientation session.  Learn what 
you need to know about the recruitment process, what to wear, the recommendation 
process, and much more.  For additional information, contact Tam_Dunn@baylor.edu.  



 
Career and Professional Development (CPD) Events 
Tuesday, September 15:  STEM Job Fair, 12 noon-4 p.m. at the Baylor Club Ballroom 
of the McLane Stadium.  The job fair is targeted for students in science, technology, 
engineering, or mathematics academic fields seeking full-time and internship 
employment opportunities.  For a list of attending employers, visit 
https://www.myinterfase.com/baylor/CareerFair/Detail/VXlqY3UwT3hXTlRwUi9CRVR1REt
oMFMwbUdzWk9Zbk9jSXlQeXNDbmhDOD01.  
Monday, September 14, and Tuesday, September 22:  Mock Interviews with College 
Recruiters.  A mock interview is one of the very best ways to prepare for an actual 
employment interview and a way you can improve the way you present yourself.  These 
30-minute interviews are meant to be as realistic as possible.  You will be asked 
interview questions that would be asked by actual employers.  You will need to upload a 
resume into your HireABear account prior to signing up for a mock interview. 
 
My HEALTH  
My HEALTH is your online portal for access to the Health Center.  Go to 
www.baylor.edu/health_center and click on MY HEALTH in the upper right corner.  Log in 
using your Bear ID (firstname_lastname) to make appointments, receive secure 
messages, print immunization records, and sign up to receive a reminder text message 
one hour before your next appointment.  Give it a try today. 
 

 
 
Monday Healthy Tip from Monday Campaigns 
 
This week, cater to your core with strengthening exercises.  Having strong core muscles 
can lower back pain and increase balance and stability! 
http://www.moveitmonday.org?utm_source=Healthy+Monday+Tips&utm_campaign=e9a
7394902-
HM_Newsletter_8_31_8_28_2015&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_b96fa14bc8-
e9a7394902-67421335.    
 

 
 
Hot Opportunities 
 
Freshman Class Council Applications 
Applications are available online at 
www.baylor.edu/studentactivities/organizations/index.php?id=76215.  If you're a 
freshman who is looking to get involved in a leadership organization, consider joining 
Freshman Class Council, an organization run by freshmen, for freshmen.  Make your 
Baylor experience what you want it to be.  Applications are due Wednesday, September 
9.      
 
CONNECT Student Service Coordinator Applications 



The Office of Community Engagement & Service is now accepting applications.  These 
coordinators will help connect service opportunities to the organizations and individuals 
on campus.  For additional information or application materials, contact 
Eddie_Labid@baylor.edu.  The deadline to apply is Friday, September 11.  
 
Family Health Center Friends Fund Applications 
Applications and instructions for submission are available online at 
http://fhcfriendsfund.wix.com/home.  The FHC Friends Fund is a student initiative that 
focuses on enhancing and supporting the experiences of the FHC patients.  They strive to 
provide books to every child in McLennan County, while establishing relationships with 
the clinics, creating play areas, and organizing donations.  Students will also have the 
opportunity to volunteer with their assigned clinic.  Applications are due on Friday, 
September 18, at 11:59 p.m.  For additional information, contact 
Rachael_Helpenstell@baylor.edu.  
 
Student Involvement Specialists 
Are you a first year student looking to get involved on campus?  Want to explore all of 
the exciting ways to get plugged in at Baylor?  Schedule an appointment with a Student 
Involvement Specialist.  For additional information, visit www.baylor.edu/involve or come 
by the office on the 2nd floor of the SUB (next to Barfield) anytime between 10 a.m.-4 
p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 

 
 
 
SUPPORT BAYLOR ATHLETICS 
 
Soccer vs. Northern Illinois 
Friday, September 11, 7 p.m., Betty Lou Mays Field 
 
Football vs. Lamar 
Saturday, September 12, 6:30 p.m., McLane Stadium 
 
Soccer vs. UTSA 
Sunday, September 13, 4 p.m., Betty Lou Mays Field 
 
For additional information on gameday for students, including Baylor student tickets, visit 
www.baylor.edu/students/gameday/index.php?id=867021.  Keep up with the Bears 
online at BaylorBears.com and follow on social media @BaylorAthletics for the latest 
news and information.  
 

 
 
Sic ‘em Bears!  
 
If you have items you would like to see appear in On the Baylor Horizon, submit them for 
consideration by Wednesday at 8 a.m. to StudentLife@baylor.edu.  You can find the most 
up-to-date calendar information at http://www.baylor.edu/calendar/. 



 
View past issues of On the Baylor Horizon at 
http://www.baylor.edu/student_life/index.php?id=83704.   


